

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk



Friday 16th November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

<u>Year 5 Residential Information Meeting for the Year 6 Residential to</u> Kingswood 2020 on Monday 22nd June to Friday 26th June 2020.

I am writing to invite yourself and your child to a presentation session on **Wednesday** 28th November at 6pm (in the school hall) in order to explain more about our exciting Year 6 residential opportunity to The Kingswood Centre, Grosvenor Hall (just outside of Ashford).

Kingswood are a leading residential activity centre provider, responsible for delivering safe and rewarding educational programmes to over 130,000 children every year. By combining many National Curriculum-linked modules with thrilling outdoor and indoor adventure activities, this trip is sure to provide your child with a wealth of new experiences outside of the classroom and we would very much like to give you the earliest opportunity to find out more about the type of experiences that your child will have should they attend the week.

Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of the National Curriculum. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and I feel certain that the Grosvenor Hall Adventure programme which we have chosen will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile for all.

Please visit http://www.kingswood.co.uk/ and select Grosvenor Hall to find out more.

We will be talking to the year 5 children on Monday 26^{th} November 2018 to ensure they know all about the trip and hope that you will join us on Wednesday evening so we can answer any questions that you may have.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.

Kate Roy

Assistant Headteacher

















Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk













